
 
 
June 30, 2020 

 
Temporary Nationwide Restrictions on Shipments of Live Animals  

 
 
EFFECTIVE: Thursday, July 2, 2020 
 
Due to the planned restrictions on transportation availability in observance of the Independence Day holiday, no 
shipments of live animals will be accepted on 
Thursday, July 2, Friday, July 3, and Saturday, July 4, 2020 through retail or commercial induction points.  
 
Regular acceptance policies and transportation will resume on July 6, 2020.   
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Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.   
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